
Greetings CHA Families, 

    My name is Kris Reiner. I am privileged to be your child’s computer science 

teacher. I began my career with CHA in March of 2020 as an instructional assistant. 

Prior to moving to Washington in 2016, I spent my time on the gulf coast of Flori-

da. I am excited to begin the school year in the classroom, providing access and 

opportunity to explore and create in the Lego Lab. In the computer science class-

room, students will continue to grow their digital skills through a variety of com-

puter software and unplugged activities. Students will collaborate and construct 

their classroom experience, empowering them to actively participate in their 

learning while understanding the responsibilities of being a digital age learner. I 

look forward to partnering with all of the families and students. Please reach out 

to me on Teams or through email. My virtual door is always open.  

Kind Regards,     

Mrs. Reiner     

kreiner@chestnuthillacademy.com 

 


